
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

We, the students and staff  

of West Ulverstone Primary School  

would like to acknowledge  

the Palawa and Pakana people  

of Lutruwita.  

We would also like to  

acknowledge  

elders past and present  

and the people who 

 on a daily basis,  

contribute to  

educating our young people. 

 

 


